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Donna Conkling

From: Marjorie Jacobs <mjacobs1818@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 11:11 AM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Subject: The Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways 

CAUTION: External sender. 
 
Dear Leaders and Officials of Scarsdale, 
 
It is with great pride and the fondest of memories that I reflect on the positive impact of Coach Rippy on literally 
hundreds of students I work with as Director of Counseling for Scarsdale High School for eighteen years and as the 
parent of a graduate Class of 2000 who was coached and inspired by Rippy’s guidance, encouragement, and positive 
example.  Because thousands of Scarsdale students have had their lives transformed in positive ways by Coach Rippy’s 
positive influence, it would be a fitting and timely acknowledgment of his extraordinary dedication to the youth of our 
village to honor his with the naming of a local athletic field. 
 
Thank you for adding my name to the long list of grateful community residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marjorie Jacobs 
31 Griffen Avenue 
Retired Director of Counseling 
Scarsdale High School 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


